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25th October 2022 
 
Deputy David Cullinane T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
Email:  david.cullinane@oireachtas.ie 
 
 
Re:  PQ 51717/22 
 
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
  
I refer to the above PQ and advise that the costs for a second Cataract Theatre at the 
RVEEH is approximately €750k comprising of commissioning and equipment costs. 
 
I trust this information is helpful to you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
________________ 
Donal Brosnahan 
Accountable Officer and Clinical Director 
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